
1000 Commonwealth Avenue ▪ Newton, MA  02459 
www.newtonma.gov 

City Council 
2016-2017 City of Newton 

Memorandum 
 
 To: City Council 
 From: Deborah Crossley, Chair, Public Facilities Committee 
 Re: Meeting Cancellation 
 Date: April 28, 2017 
 
 
 
The regularly scheduled May 3rd Public Facilities Committee meeting has been cancelled. 
 
The Committee will next meet jointly with Finance on Monday, May 8th at 7:00 pm. 
 
 
Enjoy your weekend. 
 
 

By City Clerk at 3:32 pm, Apr 28, 2017


